
Editor’s Comment:   

While weighing quite heavily the reviewers' opinions, after thoroughly revising the manuscript titled 
"Giant Right Liver Hemangioma associated with Kasabach-Merritt Syndrome in an Adult Patient", my 
opinion is that this manuscript should not be accepted for publication in its current format.  

Even after the corrections and changes made by the authors, the text does not take into account or 
even discuss the possibility of treatment of hemangiomas with propranolol, as suggested by one of 
the reviewers.  

References are presented in different formats, and grammar and language style are not fully 
adequate.  

There is no information in this manuscript, new or different from others existing in previously 
published works. 

 Therefore, my opinion is that this paper should be rejected because it does not have a quality and 
technical standard compatible with its publication in an international quality journal. 
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